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BROWN COUNTY COMMUNITY UNIT SCHOOL DISTRICT NO. 1 

BROWN COUNTY COMMUNITY UNIT SCHOOL DISTRICT NO. 1 
Mt. Sterling, I llinois 

March 18, 2024 

The regular meeting of the Board of Education was held on Monday evening, March 18, 2024, at 
5:30 p.m. in the Brown County Middle School library. The meeting was called to order by President, 
Dawn Hughes. The minutes were recorded by McKenzie Taute.  

Roll call: Hughes, yea; Boylen, yea; Koch, yea; Eichelberger, yea; Ingram, yea; Reische, yea; Gregory, 
yea. 

Attendance: Lan Eberle, Pollee Craven, Lisa Hannel, Kris Gallaher, Jessica Robertson, McKenzie 
Taute, Jim Planting, Dave Phelps, Max Perry, Michelle Perry, Matt Perry, Madeline Bradley, Regina 
Bradley, Jocelyn Whewell, Kimberly Whewell, Gracie Hinkle, Kayden Sorrells, Tolly Ebbing, Boyd 
Ebbing, Greer Ebbing.  

Visitors:  
Mr. Ebbing recognized the February Brown County Middle School Student of the Month, Jocelyn 
Whewell. 

Mr. Ebbing recognized the March Brown County Middle School Student of the Month, Madeline 
Bradley. 

Mrs. Craven recognized the March Brown County High School Student of the Month, Max Perry. 

Motion by Boylen, seconded by Gregory, to approve the Consent Agenda. 
Roll call: Hughes, yea; Boylen, yea; Koch, yea; Eichelberger, yea; Ingram, yea; Reische, yea; Gregory, 
yea. 
Motion Carried 

Correspondence: �F�j�����ô�\�Ù�e���Í�2�'�ô�î�Ù���X�:�•�2�Ù���:�j�2�e�…�Ù�‹�e�Í�e�ô�Ù���Í�2�'�Ù���:�X�Ù�e���ô���X�Ù�1�:�2�e���+�…�Ù���¯���2���e�…�Ù���Í�X�î�Ù
donation in the amount of $463.76. 

The Board recognized Alex Ebbing for being named Illinois Principal Association Two Rivers Region 
Middle School Principal of the Year.  

Discussion Items:  
Revenue and Expenditure Update: Eberle explained that as of 03/14/2024 the district was 71% 
�e���X�:�j�����Ù�e���ô�Ù�±�\�è�Í�+�Ù�…�ô�Í�X�à�Ù���Í�î�Ù�X�ô�è�ô���}�ô�î�Ù�S�U�V�‡�Ù�:���Ù�ô�„�U�ô�è�e�ô�î�Ù�X�ô�}�ô�2�j�ô�Ù�Í�2�î�Ù�î���\�æ�j�X�\�ô�î�Ù�V�R�‡�Ù�:���Ù�ô�„�U�ô�è�e�ô�î�Ù
expenditures.  

Roof Update: Eberle explained that the gutters are almost completely installed. Eberle also 
discussed continued leaks and snow damage above the boys’ lockers room. Eberle mentioned 
ongoing conversations with insurance to discuss claim options.  








